
 

 

 

 

 

       ​Principal’s Newsletter 
 

Wednesday, January 13, 2021 

Transition to ​Face-to-Face   

Learning: 

Dear Parents, 
 

The post holiday quarantine e-Learning period      
required by the Archdiocese is coming to an end. 
 

There will be no classes on both Friday, January         
15​th so teachers could participate in professional       
development and Monday, January 18​th in honor of        
the Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday. 
 

Face-to-face learning will resume on Tuesday,      
January 19​th​.  
 

Students who are e-Learning have the opportunity       
to switch back to face-to-face learning on January        
19​th​. Just inform both your child’s teacher and Mrs         
Sever of your interest ahead of time so that the          
school can be prepared for your child’s return. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Carla Sever 
 

Tuition Reminder: 

Tuition should be up to date before returning to         
school on Tuesday, January 19​th​.  
 

Shoe Drive: 

Our shoe drive is still going on. Do not forget to           
bring in gently used shoes. The dropoff box is by          
the main entrance of the school. 
 
 

COVID-19 Precautions: 
Help keep our school environment safe for one        
another. Please report a close-contact with and/or       
positive COVID-19 diagnosis to Mrs. Sever so that        
the appropriate forms can be completed and       
actions taken. The Archdiocese requires a 14-day       
quarantine for such circumstances.  
 
 

Calendar: 
01/13 ​-​ ​Empower Illinois WebsiteOpens, 6:30 ​PM 
01/15 ​-​ ​No School: PD day 
01/18​ - Martin Luther King Day--No School 
01/19​ - In-class learning resumes 
01/21​ - Board Meeting, 6:30 ​PM 
01/22​ - Progress Reports Sent Home 
01/29​ - Birthday Dress Down/Spiritwear Day 
 

 
 

Catholic Schools Week: 
 

This year’s theme is ​Faith, Excellence and Service​.        
More information will be shared in the near future. 
 

Tax Credit Scholarships: 
Get ready to apply for Tax Credit Scholarships from         
Big Shoulders and Empower Illinois online in January        
2021. Scholarships are limited and are awarded on a         
first-come, first-served basis. Completion of the      
applications requires household and income data. 
 

The Big Shoulders website already began taking       
applications on Tuesday, January 12​th​ at 8:00 ​AM​.  
 

The Empower Illinois website will begin taking       
applications on Wednesday, January 13​th at 6:30 ​PM​.        
This will be a two-step process. The first step is an           
online form with your name and contact information,        
your child’s name and school completed on       
Wednesday, January 13​th at 6:30 ​PM. Afterwards,       
families will be emailed a unique link to complete the          
formal application.  

 

 

St. Bruno Trailblazers... 
They don’t follow;  they lead. 

 

We are beginning to plan for      
Catholic Schools Week which will     
take place from Sunday, January     
31​st​ through Friday, February 5​th​. 



Please stay healthy and safe this school year!!!   St.Bruno, Pray for us! 


